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***ADVISORY*** 
Pacific Mexican Shrimp Fishery 

Update to Onsite Meeting Dates 

In accordance with Marine Stewardship Council (MSC) Fishery Certification Requirements, stakeholders and interested parties are informed that there 
is an update on the onsite meeting dates for the fishery currently under assessment.  

 

The determined onsite meeting dates are from March 17th to March 19th, 2020, with the possibility of extension to March 20th depending on the amount 
of stakeholder involvement in the assessment. The onsite meeting will take place in Mazatlan, Sinaloa, Mexico. 

 

 
Comments and inquiries regarding fisheries assessments may be directed to: 
 
Gabriela Anhalzer 
SCS Global Services, Inc. 
Email at: ganhalzer@scsglobalservices.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 

2000 Powell Street. Ste. 600 
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